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Craig, Sondra

From: Andrew Ericson <ericson.andrew777@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 9:17 AM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Support letter for 25-0291

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hi,  
 
This is EXACTLY what I want to see in the city of La Crosse! Kudos to the developers. 
 
Given what I can see on legistar, this seemingly was a very complicated project due to zoning issues/design 
standards. I am glad that we are working to update the zoning code, as we should make it as simple as possible 
to do amazing projects like this. 
 
Best, 
Andrew 


